

SWAY replacing PLP’s

We have traditionally displayed the children’s work and progress through the use of PLP’s. However, with parents currently unable to enter the nursery we felt that we needed to find a way to continue to show and celebrate the children’s learning and still allow the parents to see their child’s development and comment on their progress. Therefore, we have decided to change our paper personal learning plans to more accessible online versions.
The new personal learning plans will be created through the use of Sway, where you will be given a unique link to access your child's document. Your child will play a role in the design and content of the Sway, aided by their key worker.

 

Your child's unique Sway is designed to be an interactive documentation of your child's learning, both in the nursery and at home. Parents and carers are encouraged to add comments and photographs, to help your child's key worker to gain a broader knowledge of your child's interests. This can help to advance your child's learning in the nursery.

If you are unsure of how to access Sway or make contributions to your child's learning plan, then you can email your child's key worker for assistance.

Please also note there will likely be group photos, including other children, within the Sways and we ask you not to share these on social media. Thank you.
Messy Play and Outdoor Play
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	Messy play is available in nursery every day. However, due to COVID 19 restrictions we are not allowed to provide aprons at present, so please send your children to nursery in clothes that they are allowed to get dirty. The restrictions also apply to the supply of wellies we had for the children. So if your child has wellies at home, could you send them in their bag to wear if necessary.


	School Bags and change of clothes
Please send your child to school with a bag containing a change of clothes in case of toileting accidents or getting wet playing outside.
Independent dressing

Could you please ensure that your children bring to school shoes that they can take on and off themselves. We encourage the children to get ready independently when going outside to play, so please give your child every chance of success by providing them with appropriate foot wear.



No laces

Names on Clothing and Shoes
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New term and everyone seems to have new clothes and shoes. However, a lot of clothing and shoes coming into the nursery do not have the children’s name on it. As we often have children with the same jacket or shoes, without a name tag it is very difficult to find out who the clothes belong too. So please label your entire child’s clothing.

Nursery Staff
We are getting a new addition to the nursery staff with Mrs Clingan covering for Miss Dunn’s maternity leave. Here is a full list of the staff and the group they are keyworker for.
Mr Gillies / Miss Gordon – Bees

Mrs Bell – Caterpillars

Miss Hamer – Dragonflies

Mrs Pickstock – Ladybirds

Miss Notman – Spiders

Mrs Hill / Mrs Clingan – Butterflies

Miss Calvert and Miss Robson
	


Best wishes from the Nursery Staff.
